
 

 

Report of the short-term visit  

ERN Exchange Programme 2021-2022 
 

ERN ReCONNET 

 

Name of the participant MARTYNA DZIEWIT 

Healthcare provider where the participant is 

employed 

Narodowy Instytut Geriatrii, Reumatologii i 

Rehabilitacji/ National Institute of Geriatrics, 

Rheumatology and Rehabilitation (NIGRiR) 

Name of the Healthcare provider and Head of the 

Unit hosting the exchange visit 

Address 

Name of the Head of the Unit  

Name of the HCPs:  AOU di Modena, 

Reumatologia 

Address: Via del Pozzo 71, 41125 Modena 

Name of the Head of the Unit: Prof. Dilia 

Giuggioli 

Start date of the exchange visit 16.01.2023 

End date of the exchange visit 27.01.2023 

 

1. Please introduce your position/employment (MD, HAP, patient, other) and years of practice of 

your profession: 

MD, resident of Internal Diseases, 1 year 

2. The objectives of the exchange visit were: 

Sharing of clinical and organizational knowledge on rCTDs aimed at improving the care. Education and 

training of healthcare professionals on rCTDs. Sharing good practice on rCTDs.  

3. Please describe the activities performed during your exchange visit: 

Participation in conultations, examinations of patients, meetings with doctors from different 

specialisations. Participation in inpatient clinic visits. Participation in lectures.  

4. Please describe below what you have learned and which new information/novelties you got 

during the exchange visit:  

I’ve learned about: new methods of treatment of scleroderma like lipofilling; occupational therapy; 

treatment of wounds.  

5. Please describe below how you plan to implement what you have learned in your Healthcare 

provider/clinic/practice: 
 

Conducting training for doctors.  
 

6. Would you visit in the future the same canter or another ERN centre for update/new topics? 



 

 

 

I would like to come back to the same centre and also go to another ERN centre.  

 

7. Would you recommend the Exchange Programme to your colleagues? If yes, why? 

Yes, I would. This is a great opportunity for self-development, the expansion of knowledge and sharing 

of experience.  


